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Question:  

 

a) How much funding has the Department provided to Life Education Australia in the current 

financial year? How much in 2015-16? How much in 2014-15? 

b) When did the Department receive Life Education Australia's 2016-17 Budget submission? 

c) Who in the Department decided not to continue funding Life Education Australia? 

d) How much funding is the Department providing to Life Education Australia in 2017-18?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

a) The Department provided funding of $600,000 to Life Education Australia to support 

program delivery in 2014-15 and in 2015-16. Following the development of the National Ice 

Action Strategy additional funding of $870,000.00 was provided to Life Education Australia. 

This resulted in a total funding commitment of $1.47 million (GST exclusive) for the delivery 

of programs between 2014-15 and 2017-18. 

 

b) On 8 December 2016, Life Education Australia’s Chief Executive Officer wrote to the 

then Minister for Health and Aged Care and Minister for Sport regarding its funding 

proposal. Life Education Australia subsequently wrote to the Minister for Health on 

31 January and 13 February 2017. 

 

c) Advice was provided to the Minister in relation to the proposal.  The Minister wrote to Life 

Education on 8 May 2017 to advise that the funding proposal for 2017-18 had not been 

successful in the Budget process.  

 

d) Nil.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


